
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 29, 1997 

 

Mr. Steven D. Tilley 

Chief 

JFK Collection 

NARA 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, MD 20740-6001 

 

Dear Steve: 

 

I have found four Warren Commission documents that are still not available to the public according to 

our database. Are you able to stamp them open? I am enclosing them: 180-10095-10244, 

180-10095-10355, 180-10095-10370, and 180-10095-10421. 

 

I am also enclosing 180-10112-10424, which consists of published Warren Commission testimony. 

Our database shows that this is referred. I am not sure why. Are you able to stamp this open? Please 

let me know if there is any problem. 

 

Thanks for your help. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joan Zimmerman 

Senior Analyst 

 

 


